
From: Junior, Steve J - OCI
To: Craig Van Dyke
Cc: Malm, Amy J - OCI
Subject: RE: Documents sent on September 22
Date: Thursday, September 24, 2020 10:59:00 AM

Dear Mr. Van Dyke:
 
Yes, I received this information.  I started reviewing it yesterday and I happen to be reviewing it right now.
 
I appreciate your sending the hard copies.  I’m having difficulty viewing the TIF files, but with hard copies
on the way, I have no concerns.
 
Thank you.
 
Steven J. Junior | Insurance Program Manager
Division of Financial Regulation
Wisconsin Office of the Commissioner of Insurance
125 South Webster Street

Madison, Wisconsin 53703
steve.junior@wisconsin.gov | 608-267-4388 | www.oci.wi.gov

 

From: Craig Van Dyke <cvdyke@wflains.org> 
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 10:16 AM
To: Junior, Steve J - OCI <Steve.Junior@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Documents sent on September 22
 
Dear Mr. Junior,
 
I wanted to contact you to make sure that you received the email I sent to you on September
22.  The email contained a copy of the paper ballots and information on the electronic votes
and the ballots we did not receive.
 
I did mail you a hard copy of all of the documents for the response to your letter dated Sept.
9.
 
Thank you.
 
Craig Van Dyke, CFA 
President and CEO
Western Fraternal Life Association 
(319) 363-2653 or (877) 935-2467
NewLogo
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P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
This e-mail and any attachments may contain privileged or confidential information. This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, dissemination
or action taken in relation to the contents of this e-mail and any of its attachments is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the original e-mail and destroy any copies or printouts of this e-mail as
well as any attachments. Thank you.
 
 


